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Dear Parents and carers 
 
Staffing Arrangements Spring Term 2020- Yr. 2 Woodpeckers Class 
 
As you will be aware, Miss Lowden will be going on maternity leave at the end of this term. 
 
In previous correspondence, I informed you that Mrs Hutchins would then move to cover the 
class for the whole week.  Due to unforeseen circumstances this will now change.  After 
Christmas, Mrs Hutchins will continue to teach Woodpeckers on a Monday and Tuesday. 
 
After a thorough and rigorous recruitment process, we are delighted to announce that we have 
appointed Miss Mole to join the Year 2 team to cover Miss Lowden’s maternity cover in 
Woodpeckers.  Miss Mole brings with her a significant amount of knowledge and experience of 
teaching and also leading teaching and learning across Early Years, KS1 and in particular Year 2.  
 
Miss Mole, will be teaching Woodpeckers on a Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 
 
We have arranged for Miss Mole to meet staff and most importantly, begin to build positive 
relationships with the children in Woodpeckers class in the first week of the Spring Term.   
 
We would like to invite you to a meet the teacher event at pick up on Wednesday 8th January 
from 3.20-3.45pm for parents to meet, chat and introduce yourself to Miss Mole. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish Miss Lowden all the very best; we look forward to 
meeting her baby soon.  You will be aware just how dedicated and enthusiastic Miss Lowden is 
and it is so reassuring that Miss Mole also shares these attributes as well as our school values 
and ethos. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. D Wells 
 
 

Cupernham Infant School 
Together we care, we learn and we enjoy success 
 

Headteacher:  Mr Duncan Wells 
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